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Renewable Fuels Association Looks at Latest WASDE Report
RFA VP of Research Comments on Changes in Numbers for Corn and Ethanol
 

The February USDA World Agriculture Supply and Demand Estimate (WASDE) report includes some revisions in grain use numbers.  This Ethanol Report podcast and audio sound bites with Renewable Fuels Association Vice President of Research Geoff Cooper takes a look at those numbers and provides some perspective from the ethanol industry standpoint.

 Ethanol Report   6:12
The audio is voiced by reporter Cindy Zimmerman in the format of a complete program called "The Ethanol Report." Please feel free to use as you wish, edited or in its complete form. If you have any problems downloading the audio file, please contact ZimmComm New Media at 573-896-5842. Separate sound bites from the report are included below.
 Renewable Fuels Association Vice President of Research Geoff Cooper provides an overview of the February World Agriculture Supply and Demand Estimate for corn.

 Cooper-1   :31
 Cooper says USDA is basing some of its demand estimate on an expectation of increased exports of ethanol.

 Cooper-2    :23
 Cooper says RFA thinks USDA may be slightly overestimating corn for ethanol use.

 Cooper-3   :27
 Cooper notes that U.S. ethanol production utilizes just 3% of the world's grain supply on a net basis. 

 Cooper-4   :41
 Finally, Cooper says higher prices will likely mean farmers will plant more corn this year.

 Cooper-5   :45
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